NYS Assessment Update:
The New York State Office of State Assessments has communicated to school districts that the NYS Education Department has suspended the shipment of Grades 3-8 English Language Arts (ELA) Tests in response to school and district closures due to COVID-19.
NYSED is currently working on its plans for the State assessments, and the Office of State Assessment will continue to communicate with schools and districts as more information becomes available.

